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Customer Engagement 

As was raised at the most recent meeting with QCA (12 Feb) we raised the issue that the 

engagement process was not undertaken to a satisfactory level. We raised the issue that many of 

the customers in the Barker Barambah scheme never received any notification about the meetings 

that Sunwater held in the consultation process. This issue has been raised multiple times with 

Sunwater staff over the last 2 years. Many of the customers that attend these meetings only do so 

after receiving communication from myself or another member of the previous defunct advisory 

committee.  

 

Advisory Committee 

Sunwater have not facilitated the holding of scheduled meetings for the Advisory Committee. This 

was also raised at the most recent meeting (12 Feb). This issue was to be followed up to assist the 

local irrigators to have a voice with regards to this pricing proposal. To date no response has been 

received and this issue has also been raised since the meeting with no response. This committee is in 

standby mode due to elections that took place in October 2023. To date no feedback or response 

has been received from SunWater.  

 

Incorrect published figures 

The below showcases major discrepancies within SunWater reporting. With this inaccurate reporting 

it is impossible for customers within the Barker Barambah scheme to be able to formulate a valid 

response to counteract year on year water pricing increases that Sunwater propose. I would also 

indicate that it would be extremely inappropriate for QCA to approve any of Sunwater 

recommendations to increase water pricing based on the validity of figures presented by Sunwater.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

This table is taken from the 2023 Service & performance plan 

 

The below table is taken from the Irrigation pricing proposal 1 July 2025to 30 June 2029 that was 

distributed at the Feb 12 meeting with QCA in Murgon. 



 

 

 

 

Most direct costings are not published so it is difficult for irrigators to provide further instances of 

incorrect figures. The appointment of a new advisory committee is very needed in this scheme to be 

able to provide feedback and guidance to both Sunwater and the local irrigators. 

Whilst pricing reviews are necessary it is also evident that without correct figures how can any 

pricing increase be put into place/ approved by QCA and the State government. 

 


